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TO: City of Rapid City Planning Commission

FROM: Basebal! 320 Inc. and American Legion Post 320
RE: New Baseball Scoreboard

Date: February 8, 2010

Baseball 320 Inc. is the current lessee of the property
owned by the City of Rapid City located at the intersection of
Canyon Lake Drive and Sheridan Lake Road {a/k/a Pete Lien
Memorial Field. In conjunction with American Legion Post 320,
Baseball 320 Inc. has obtained 100% funding to purchase and
install a new baseball scoreboard at the site {a/k/a Pete Lien
Memorial Field). The design schematic and photographs are
attached.

The new scoreboard will replace the board that was
installed at the site in 1997-1998. The new scoreboard will be
installed at the same location where the current board stands.
The old board will be donated to another youth program.

Rapid City American Legion Post 320 baseball is the only
Class A team in our region without a 9-inning scoreboard. That is
teams from Spearfish, Sturgis, Pierre and RC Post 22 all have 9-
inning boards comparable to the board desired by RC Post 320.

Rapid City American Legion Post 320 baseball needs a 9-
inning scoreboard to host State Tournaments and Natienal
Tournaments.

Thank you for your consideration.

RECEIVED Mitch Johnson
RC Post 320 Baseball
FEB ~ 9 2010 Cell 605-381-6464

Rapid City Growth
Management Department





